
Submitter: Janet Spalding 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am very appreciative of Oregon’s Vote by Mail System.  It is efficient and easy.  

Over the years, as a working woman and mother to three children, I found voting by 

mail a way for me to conveniently have a voice in my community.  Please do not 

change our wonderful system! 


